
 
 
 
 
 
February 12, 2024 
 
The Visual and Performing Arts (VPA) are a very vibrant part of the Kelvin community. 
 
This year 64 arts students will be traveling to Minneapolis in April to be inspired by the  arts in 
community and the role of the arts in their own lives and their relationships. 
 
Prior to this trip, there are several amazing events and opportunities to support this initiative. 
 
Choral Cupids 
On Feb 14 the chamber choir can be hired to sing for your loved ones: partners, parents, kids, 
neighbors....anyone you think might enjoy a singing Valentine.  The cost is $30, and includes a 
song, rose and card to brighten their day.  Please contact kibrown@wsd1.org to order a Choral 
Cupid. 
 
Kelvin Arts Night 
Join us at the West End Cultural Centre (586 Ellice Ave) for a fantastic fundraising evening of 
student performances and art sales.  This will take place on Wednesday, February 28 at 7:30 
PM. Doors open at 6:30, giving you time to purchase art, VPA merchandise, visit with other 
attendees, and enjoy food and drink, available for purchase from the venue.  Tickets can be 
purchased here: https://permission.click/GjpeQ/ca   
 
VPA Merchandise 
We are selling hoodies, t-shirts and tote bags with a cool VPA logo designed by a gr 9 student 
Luisa R.  The online store will be open until February 16, so get your order in! Check it out 
here:https://sites.google.com/wsd1.org/khsvpa/clothing-orders  
 
VidDay 
We have teamed up with the Winnipeg-grown organization, VidDay, to raise funds. VidDay has 
agreed to donate 50% of their earnings from any video gifts made using the Kelvin this link 
https://www.vidday.com/fundraising/kelvin .   
If you have never participated in a video gift, it is essentially a montage of all your friends and 
family saying something lovely or sharing photos with you (or the recipient) leaving you all warm 
and fuzzy. 
 
Please check out the VP webpage https://sites.google.com/wsd1.org/khsvpa/home or contact 
Kim Brown at kibrown@wsd1.org for more information. 
 
We really appreciate your support! 
 
The VPA Department 
 


